
TEXAS CHRISTIAN UNIVERSITY 
FORT WORTH, TEXAS 

November 8, 1954 

Dear Faculty Member: 

Dr O Noel L. Keith, Chai rman of the Department of Religion in T. C. U. 's 
Add - Ran College of Arts and Sciences• is to be the Chapel speaker in the 
service which will be held Tuesday, November 9.

Dr. Keith is well known to all members of the campus community, having 
served as Assistant to the President, Head of the Brite College of the 
Bible Department of Church History and, since 1953, in his present capacity 
as chairman of the Department of Religion. Dr. Keith is a versatile writer• 
having written materials in the field of church history, theology, biography, 
worship and children's literature. He is a popular speaker before church 
and civic groups throughout the Southwest. We invite you to share in the 
service of worship on Tuesday. 

Very sincerely yours,

Wenger, 
Religious Activities 


